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6:00 P.M.  Salute to the Flag 

    

Roll Call of Members 

   

Approval of the Journal of the meeting held on October 19, 

2015. 

 

Public Hearings 

 

C-15-11 Hearing called, as ordered, on the application of Oxford 

Airport Technical Services, 47 Meacham Avenue, Elmont, 

NY 11003 seeking permission from the Revere City Council 

to convert one nonconforming use (contractor storage yard) 

to another nonconforming use (maintenance and repair 

facility) at 885 North Shore Road within the GB District. 

 

Hearing called, as ordered, on the petition of Verizon and 

Massachusetts Electric Company for a joint pole location on 

Milano Avenue at the intersection of Philomena Avenue. 

 

Committee Reports 

 

Pursuant to Rule 23 of the City Council Rules of Order the following motions 

or communications are being reported out of committee with the 

recommendation to be placed on file: 

 

14-068  Establishment of a Human Resources Department. 

 

14-068A An Ordinance Establishing a Personnel Department in the 

City of Revere. 

 

15-024 An Ordinance relative to the clearance around fire 

hydrants. 

 

15-027  Snow removal and winter parking plan. 

 

15-029  Globe Direct flyers. 

 

Communications 

 

C-15-10 Comm. from Site Plan Review relative to findings and conditions 

for Special Permit C-15-10, 1A Lamson Street. 

 

CZ-15-03 Comm. from the Planning Board relative to the board’s 

recommendation for the proposed multi-unit residential 

construction moratorium 

 



Motions 

 

15-235 Motion presented by Councillor Giannino:  That the Mayor 

request the Police Department to look into the enforcement of Chapter 5.57 of 

the Revere Revised Ordinances, Commercial Burglar Alarms.  Eleven years 

ago the city approved this ordinance to monitor commercial burglar alarms, 

but there has been no clear enforcement of the fines set forth in the ordinance. 

This is a public safety issue because many officers respond to commercial 

burglar alarms on daily basis to the same properties. This is a safety issue for 

both the officer responding and the public.  

 

15-236 Motion presented by Councillor Novoselsky:  That the Mayor 

request the DPW to cut down the tree and remove the stump at 574 Beach 

Street on the Walnut Avenue side (second tree down from the corner of Beach 

Street). 

 


